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Liza Dowling

From: Planner | Planz Town Planning <planner@planztp.com>
Sent: Thursday, 19 December 2024 2:11 PM
To: Jenny Elphinstone
Cc: Nikki Huddy | Planz
Subject: Notice to suspend the appeal period - MCUC 2024_5568 8 Davidson St Port 

Douglas

Hi Jenny, 
 
We refer to the above development approved by Douglas Shire Council and the Decision NoƟce dated 5 December 
2024.  
 
We wish to suspend the applicant’s appeal period for a period of 20 business days in accordance with secƟon 75(2) 
of the Planning Act 2016 to enable us to make change representaƟons. 
 
We understand that the period in which to make change representaƟons will end on 31 January 2025. 
 
Regards, 
Peter   
 
Peter Boyd 
Planz Town Planning 
PO Box 181 Edge Hill, QLD 4870 
0402 809 203 
www.planztp.com planner@planztp.com 
 
The information contained in this email message is confidential, and may also be the subject of legal professional privilege. If you are the intended 
recipient the obligations of confidentiality / privilege are binding upon you. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, interference with, disclosure of, 
or copying of this material is unauthorized and prohibited. If you receive this correspondence in error, please notify Planz Town Planning (ABN 83 128 
085 870) or return the email and delete it and any attachments from your system. You must not disclose copy or forward any part of this correspondence 
if you are not the intended recipient. 

 


